Notes on Neighbourhood Plan Meeting held on Tuesday 23 June 2015 7.00 pm at the Methodist Chapel, Inner Hope Cove.

Present:  Cllrs. Jo Hocking and Paul Green;  Joe Hart, Mark Taylor.
In attendance:   Parish Clerk

Apologies:    Cllrs. S Coleman, P Hibbert, A Rossiter;  P Coates,  J Cox, C Higgs and 

T Windle
1.
 It was agreed that election of a 'Chairman' or leader of the Neighbourhood Plan Group should be deferred to next meeting when more members were present.

2.
Jo Hocking had looked at the application and terms of reference submitted by South Milton Parish Council and thought that South Huish would be very similar.   Copy was circulated and those present agreed that it could be used as the basis for our application.   Clerk to circulate to rest of group for their agreement or comments following which our application to be submitted to SHDC.

3.
Mark suggested we have a 'stall' at Hope Cove Weekend to inform parishioners of the proposed Neighbourhood Plan and obtain their views.   Meantime, both Mark and Joe would try and encourage more people to become involved.
4.
It was agreed that it was essential that local business, eg. hotels, pub,  restaurants, etc. should be involved and consulted concerning the plan.

Date of next meeting:   To be agreed - suggested dates Tuesday 14 July 2015 or Wednesday 22 July 2015 - 7.00 pm  Fishermen's Reading Room.   Clerk to email rest of group and establish best date for maximum attendance.
